
 

 

11th December 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Visit to Tatton Park 
 
As part of Year 2’s ‘Trash to Treasure’ topic, which will start when we return after the Christmas holidays, 
we be looking at the Victorians. To bring the topic to life we have booked a trip to Tatton Park, where the 
children will be taken back to 1887 and will have to work together as Victorians to get the house ready 
for a visit from the Prince and Princess of Wales! 
 
The date of each class visit is as follows:   
  

 2SH and half of 2KK will be going on Wednesday 6th February 
 2RF and the other half of 2KK will be going on Friday 8th February 

 
Mrs King will let you know nearer the time which children from her class are going on which day. 
 
We will be leaving school just after 9:00am and travelling by coach to Tatton Park.  We will be back in 
time for the end of the school day. A packed lunch will be required. If you would like school to provide 
one then please indicate on the form below, as school lunches have to be ordered in advance. 
 
A minimum contribution of £14 per child to help cover the costs would be appreciated.  If we do not 
receive sufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled. If your child is entitled to Pupil 
Premium you are entitled to the trip being funded by school. Please return your slip and payment to the 
school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class and ‘Tatton Park’ written on the front, no later 
than Wednesday 23rd January. Alternatively, you can give consent and pay online via SIMS Agora. If 
you do so and would like a packed lunch for your child, please email your choice of sandwich filling to 
messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  
 
The organisers at Tatton Park have sent us some suggestions of costumes for the day. It would be great 
to see the children (and adults!) dressed up, so we have attached it for you to look at. If you are able to 
help on the visit please speak to your child’s teacher or email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Savage, Natalie Hickman, Kelly King and Richard Farrow 
Year 2 Teachers 
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Year 2 Visit to Tatton Park 
 
Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Class: _____________   
  
I give permission for my child to go on the trip to Tatton Park     [  ]    

I have enclosed a contribution of £14    /    My child is eligible for Pupil Premium (delete as appropriate)  

I would like school to provide a packed lunch   [   ]   

Choice of Sandwich: Ham   [  ]  Cheese   [  ]    Tuna   [  ]   Hummus   [  ]          Egg [  ] 

I will provide a packed lunch for my child    [   ]   

 
Signed: _________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 


